St. Sebastian Parish Council

The St. Sebastian parish council held a meeting on January 9, 2017. Present at the meeting were Jesse Rose, Greg Hartings, Sue Roeckner, Ryan Schwieterman, Dale Schwieterman, Lynn Stucke, Renee Wilker, Sandy Neikamp, Jennifer Wuebker, Judy Forsthoeful, Randy Kuess.

Ladies Sodality: nothing

Holy Name Society: nothing

Religious Education: February 18 will be the Carnival. Christmas Mass went over really well with the

Children's play before mass.

Missions: nothing

Cemetery: nothing

CYO: nothing

Pastor's report / Parish Office Reports: Sue reported on current finances and account balances. We talked about raising the basement rental fee to \$40 and putting it in the bulletin to make people aware.

Dale Schwieterman was present to give some information about our parish Federal I.d. numbers and the best way to continue our finances.

Maintenance: nothing

Old Business: the next payment from archdiocese should be coming late January.

New Business: Fish fry is March 3. We will meet the Thursday before to set up at 6pm. We are looking

for any new ideas on what to donate.

Next Meeting: April 10, 2017 at 7pm

Close Meeting: Sandy motioned to close the meeting and Jennifer 2nd it.